
12th June 2025


Dear Parents/Carers,


Please find below a table showing the remaining term date this academic year.


Strawberry Tea

As previously announced, the date for our Strawberry Tea is Friday 27th June 2025, 
commencing from 12.30 p.m. Further details will follow shortly.


Sports Day

A further reminder that the date for our Sports Day is Friday 4th July 2025.


Races for Classes 1–6 commencing from 9.00 a.m. 


Races for Classes 7–12 commencing from 1.00 p.m. 


Further details will follow nearer to the event.


In case of bad weather on the 4th July, the reserve date for Sports Day will be the following 
Friday, 11th July 2025.
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 PENTECOST TERM DATES for Academic Year 2024–2025

Friday 18th July 2025 At home time, academy closes for Summer holidays
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Term dates for the next academic year, 2025–2026

The table below details all dates for the next academic year. Insofar as is possible, a reminder 
that parents are expected to book holidays outside of the academy’s term time, thereby 
maximising your children’s precious learning time in class and so enabling them to achieve  
of their very best.


 ADVENT TERM DATES for Academic Year 2025–2026

Monday 1st September 2025 Training Day – academy closed to all pupils

Tuesday 2nd September 2025 Training Day – academy closed to all pupils

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 Academy opens for all pupils

Friday 24th October 2025 At home time, academy closes for half-term

Monday 3rd November 2025 Academy opens for all pupils

Friday 19th December 2025 At home time, academy closes for Christmas holidays

LENT TERM DATES for Academic Year 2025–2026

Monday 5th January 2026 Academy opens for all pupils

Thursday 12th February 2026 At home time, academy closes for half-term

Friday 13th February 2026 Training Day – academy closed to all pupils

Monday 23rd February 2026 Academy opens for all pupils

Thursday 2nd April 2026 At home time, academy closes for Easter holidays

 PENTECOST TERM DATES for Academic Year 2025–2026

Tuesday 21st April 2026 Academy opens for all pupils

Monday 4th May 2026 May Day Bank Holiday – academy closed

Friday 22nd May 2026 At home time, academy closes for half-term

Monday 1st June 2026 Academy opens for all pupils

Friday 17th July 2026 At home time, academy closes for Summer holidays



ST.  BERNADETTE’S  CATHOLIC PRIMARY VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

Striving for excellence in all that we do, reflecting the Light of Christ to the world

Photograph Day

Our school photograph day is next Wednesday, 18th June. 


Parents should have received an email with additional details from Mrs. Kukawska in our 
Academy Office – please check this email and respond with the requested information  
as soon as possible if relevant.


School Reports

Parents will receive their child’s end of year school report on Monday 14th July. 


We will again be using the new reporting format introduced by our Trust last year. For those 
children who have taken part in national tests across a number of year groups, parents will 
also receive their children’s results together with their school report. The children and staff 
have been working very hard all year and we wish our pupils good success with their results.


Solar Panel Installation

Over recent weeks many parents may have seen the solar panel installation taking place  
at the school, which is part of the North Lincolnshire Community Energy Scheme (NLCE).  
I first registered our interest in being part of the NLCE a couple of years ago. There have  
been a number of processes to work through in order to bring the project to fruition,  
and we are delighted that work was able to commence during the half-term break and  
is now nearing completion. 


Our solar panels span three different roofs on our site and can achieve a potential energy 
saving for the school in the range of 25–40% per annum of our total electricity costs, whilst 
also ensuring the school makes a positive contribution towards helping our environment.


Yours sincerely,


Mr. M. Strong,  
Headteacher


